
2019-09-27 Nebula maintenance
On Friday, September 27th at 5pm CDT the Nebula OpenStack cluster will be temporarily shut down for preventive maintenance on the building's power 
source.

The outage is guaranteed to be over by Monday the 30th at 10am, but Nebula may return to service earlier that weekend.

IMPORTANT:

We will NOT restart instances that were powered down for this event unless a request containing the instance id for each system that you want powered 
up is sent to

nebula@ncsa.illinois.edu

If you do not send a request, you will be responsible for starting your own instances.

We will notify everyone when Nebula is back online.

Chris
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